
 
MUPY welcomed Executive Dean from Faculty of Health & Medical Sciences, Taylor’s
University, Malaysia 

January 30, 2019 
 
On January 30, 2019, at Rajaratana Building’s meeting room 309, MUPY’s executives led by Assoc.
Prof. Dr. Suvatna Chulavatnatol, MUPY’s Dean, together with Assoc. Prof. Surakit Nathisuwan, Deputy
Dean for Planning and Quality Development, and faculty members in Pharmacy Department provided a
warm welcome for Emeritus Prof. Dr. P.T. Thomas, Executive Dean from Faculty of Health & Medical
Sciences, Taylor’s University, Malaysia. He has revisited MUPY to network a fruitful collaboration
between two institutions. 



After that, he visited MUPY facilities located in Pradit Hutangkura
Building including Office of Health Technology Assessment Graduate Program, Dermocosmetic Testing
Center (MUPY-DTC), and a new learning space of MUPY library.



Furthermore, Prof. Dr. P.T. Thomas
had a chance to meet Assoc. Prof. Dr. Chuthamanee Suthisisang, Acting Vice President for Policy and
Planning, and Assoc. Prof. Dr. Nopraenue Sajjarax Dhirathiti, Acting Vice President for
International Relations and Corporate Communication, to discuss on opportunities to strengthen an
academic collaboration between two universities.

https://pharmacy.mahidol.ac.th/en/activities/2426


